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1) Present
     Elaine, John France, John Hall, Edmund, Jenny, Joyce, Peter, Angela.
Apologise were received from Paul Wood.

2) Approval of Minutes from Last Meeting
    These were approved.

3) Matters Arising
   There were none which were not to be discussed on the agenda.

4) Liaison with Bleasby Fishing Syndicate
    There have been no issues lately.

5) Review of Joint Meeting with Bleasby Parish Council
    Peter has written a response to the issues raised at the joint meeting, on behalf of the Parish Council.
The Jubilee Ponds Committee can refer to themselves as a ‘committee’ but it is not a committee in the sense of a committee of the Parish Council.
· Elaine commented that the village website needs updating, to give notices of Work parties etc. Peter replied that the website is to be replaced. The Ponds Committee minutes should be displayed, but are not.
· John France re iterated that there should be a format for the Work parties. Peter mentioned the leaflet and website and ‘marketing’ to raise the profile in the public eye.
· Peter remarked that the Steering Group for the new Parish Plan would contact those who had expressed an interest in helping at the Ponds.
· Elaine wishes for speedier responses to red highlighted items.
· Elaine emphasised the need for the leaflet/pamphlet to be produced soon.
· Peter announced that an annual budget would allow coverage of reasonable costs.
· Peter reported that Paul Wood would be in agreement about helping with social events, such as encouraging an interest by villagers in the fish which are to be found in the Ponds. The aim is to make people feel welcome at the Ponds. Cooperation with the Anglers is essential for a good rapport.

6) Work Parties
    These are to continue as scheduled, weather permitting.

7) Any Other Business
    There was none.

8) Date of Next Meeting
     Wednesday February 22nd 2018 at 7.30pm.
